



27 November 2019

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-11563-0cf6b58e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Response to official information request for leak of email by Anita Baker

I refer to your request for official information received 31 October 2019 relating to *leak of email by Anita Baker*. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed.

- 1. Did Anita Baker, now Mayor of Porirua, leak the confidential email from the CEO about Mike Tanas Fuel Card expenses to any third party, (who were not included in the original email) in October 2019.
- As previously advised, I do not know who leaked the information, however an internal review of Porirua City Council emails shows it was not released by staff. I have spoken to the Mayor and she has advised that she did not leak the email to a third party.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah Henderson, DDI 237 3575.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

